PTO Meeting April 15"
*Cookie Dough Fundraiser Update: $5014 profit

*Digital Marquee Update: Deposit given and Marquee ordered. B
and S believes It will be installed in June.

*Steam Night: Last Parent Engagement Event for the school year.
The resource teachers did a phenomenal job! Dannys Dawgs ‘gave
back’ $70 and Kona Ice and Travelin Toms Coffee Truck gave a
combined $107. Dannys Dawgs would like to continue participating
in our events next school year.

Staff Appreciation is the week of April 21°* PTO and the school has
something planned every day. Any volunteers available to assist if

needed?
PTO is looking for Business Partners for the 2025/2026 school year.

| was made aware of a grant the Junior Service League of St
Augustine was taking applications for at the beginning of April and
applied. We received an email saying it was unanimously approved
for the $2000 we asked for. This money will go towards school and
student needs moving forward.

New Business?

Next PTO Meeting: May 20th



